
Dream Team Meeting 
May 21, 2020 
 
Jenny Sanders, Dr. Valerie Wilson, Jodi Eppinette, Marcus Copeland, Kim Coker, Wayne 
Banks, Kyra Jerry, Courtney Haygood 
 
The shared folder for the Intake Survey has been built.  Kim Coker has built a test folder has and 
uploaded a completed intake form into an OneNote file.  There was discussion about the use of 
OneNote.  Dr. Wilson asked the group to make test entries into the document. 
 
The group agreed to use the case management approach for the estimated 80 students.  Five 
additional volunteers will be needed and five students will be assigned per individual.  
Interactions will be logged into the student OneNote file. 
 
Next Steps: 
 

• Test OneNote dummy file. 
• Identify responses required for each question on form that have been marked as high 

priority.  This should be in writing. 
• For low priority questions, identify how those referrals will be done and what is expected 

of the department receiving the referral.  


